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FERROVIAL SE (“FERROVIAL” OR THE “COMPANY”) ANNOUNCES TRANSACTIONS  

IN OWN SHARES  

 

Amsterdam, 2 January 2024. 

 

Ferrovial (Ticker: “FER”) refers to the announcement disclosed to the market on 30 November 

2023 regarding the implementation of a buy-back program for its own shares to reduce the 

Company’s share capital (the “Program”). 

Pursuant to articles 2.2 and 2.3 of Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 2016/1052, of 8 

March 2016, supplementing Regulation (EU) No 596/2014, of the European Parliament and of 

the Council, with regard to regulatory technical standards for the conditions applicable to buy-

back programs and stabilisation measures, it is reported that during the period between 27 

and 29 December 2023 Ferrovial has carried out the following transactions over its own shares 

under the Program. 

 

    

  

 

 

 

For detailed information on the individual shares purchase transactions carried out in the 

above-mentioned period, see Ferrovial’s website at https://www.ferrovial.com/en/ir-

shareholders/financial-information/inside-information-and-other-relevant-

information/ferrovial-se-share-buy-back-program-transactions/. 
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Within the framework of the Program, since its beginning up to and including 29 December 

2023 the Company has repurchased a total of 1,900,000 shares for a total amount of 

61,667,943.99 euro. 

 

 


